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Hello and Good-Bye 

Wow what a fab year we have had! We have 

welcomed new members and will be saying 

fare-well and good luck to our Year 6 

members too who we are sure will settle 

right in on their next adventure. 
 

The caring team of staff enjoy working with 

the current pupils and are looking forward to 

welcoming new members too in September.  

 

Healthy Breakfast Club 

Our super team continue to provide a healthy 

and filling breakfast and lots of fun 

activities. 

The breakfast club will continue to provide 

healthy menu choices which include fruit 

juice, fruit salad, yoghurt, cereals, crumpets 

and toast with topping. 

 

We also continue to provide fun and healthy 

food and snacks at our extended provision at 

Stanford Junior & Infant School.  

 

Staffing 

We will be welcoming back Amy Hulme in 

September who is returning after maternity 

leave and would like to thank all staff who 

have provided cover and hoping we still can 

tempt Mr Leach into popping in for a game of 

footy or Ker- Plunk!!  
 

Mrs Gould, Mrs Lawson and Miss Graygoose 

have provided fantastic cover for breakfast  

Club and will continue to do so in the new 

term working with Mrs. Hulme. 

We would like to say thank you to Miss 

Cullen, Mrs Christie and Mrs Graham for 

their contribution to breakfast club. 

 

Polite Reminder - Bookings 

To secure your child’s place at ‘The Club’ a 

booking form must be completed every half 

term, the school requires this to ensure we 

have registers in place and staffing ratios 

are correct for the safety of pupils.  For 

additional bookings and amendments the 

office must be informed ASAP or a place 

may not be guaranteed.  
 

All bookings require payment upfront please. 
 

We require 48hrs for cancellations but 

flexibility will be given under reasonable 

circumstances to try and accommodate 

parents / carers please discuss with the 

school business manager.  
 

Forms are available from the office or from 

The Club. 

 

Club Activities 
End of Term Party 25th July 2017. 

September - Pizza and bread making, 

introducing retro old style games playing 

league, sports and arts and crafts! Phew! 

 

Please have a safe and fun summer and we 

will see you again when The Club re-opens for 

inset day on 4th September so please send in 

your forms so care provision can be made. 

Happy Holidays!! 
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